
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information to REACH ordinance 

 

Dear Sirs, 

WESPA Metallsägenfabrik Simonds Industries GmbH manufactures and trades in products that 
are products in the sense of chemical law. 

We obtain the products and components of the products mainly from European suppliers, in 
individual cases also from non-European suppliers. We are therefore subject to the obligation to 
inform our customers in accordance with Article 33 of the REACH Regulation if a product 
supplied by us contains a substance of very high concern (SVHC substance) in a mass 
concentration of more than 0.1 percent. The list of SVHC substances is published on the 
website of the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) and is updated on an ongoing basis. 

In our own interest and against the background of a high level of supply and product safety, we 
take these information obligations very seriously. We comply with the legal requirements 
according to Art. 33 of the REACH Regulation through the following procedure: 

Our EU suppliers of articles are obliged to inform us without request and without delay if the 
products they supply contain an SVHC substance above 0.1% by mass. If we receive such 
information from our suppliers, we will pass this information on to you immediately in accor-
dance with Article 33 of the REACH Regulation. We make separate agreements with all non-EU 
suppliers of articles, as they are not automatically subject to the REACH information obligations. 

We therefore obtain written assurances from non-EU suppliers that we will be informed 
immediately if the 0.1 mass percentage threshold for an SVHC substance is exceeded in a 
product supplied to us. 

Should you have any further questions regarding the implementation of the REACH regulation 
in our company, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time. 

 

Best regards, 

Your WESPA Service Team 

Datum: 2024-01-01

 
 
 
 


